Mr. Ingraham’s
Continuing education plan

I have set up two options if you would like to continue learning and doing mathematics. The options are listed below.
Online option: If you are able to access the internet I have set up an account at Khan Academy. Each week I will enter new assignments for you to work. To get on to the site follow these directions.
· Go to khanacademy.org and then click sign-up in the top right corner.
· Then click Enter Class Code and enter CTYX3G6R
· Once entered you should see my name (Mr. Ingraham) appear.
· Then create an account and you should be ready to go.
Once you have created an account I will then have to go in and assign you the assignments. It doesn’t do it automatically. I will plan on doing this each morning at 8am for those of you that sign-up. If you sign-up after 8am you will have to wait until the next day to get your first assignments. 
This program is new to me so please be patient and let me know if you are having any issue and we will figure it out together.
If need anything email me at any time. 
singraham@oksd.wednet.edu

Offline option: If you are unable to access the internet, you should have received a packet of information from the school in the mail. In it you will find an assortment of worksheets that you can work on to maintain your math skills.  In most cases I have included the answers so you can be certain you are solving them correctly. 
· If you finish this first packet, please call the school or send me an email letting know that you need more materials and we will get it in the mail for you. 

singraham@oksd.wednet.edu
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